
Preschool News 5/19

Happy Friday, families! A short newsletter for the week - but not the last one of
the school year. Stay tuned next week for my note of reflection on the 2022-23
school year!

We will see you all back on Monday for our last week of teaching and learning for
the 2022-23 school year! ❤ Ms. Jess

Spring Sing

Spring Sing was AWESOME and we were blown away by the children, your presence,
and just the sounds of joy and laughter that came from the sanctuary on Wednesday and
Thursday. Thank you for sharing in our celebration of the 2022-23 school year - it was a
really special two days. 

A special thank you to Ms. Lisa and all the work she did to make Spring Sing a fun,
joyous, and developmentally-appropriate program for our children.  Thanks also go out
to all the preschool teachers for working with the children and being flexible, Ms. Mika for
her loving hand on all things, Blair Roberts for her VBS table, Mr. Danny and Dr. Jon for
their AV assistance, and Pastor Mitzi and Mr. Danny the blessing of the programs.  



Spring Pictures

The picture orders were collected on Tuesday of this week and the actual orders are
scheduled to arrive this week for distribution. If you submitted your order form a little
late, your orders may arrive a little later.  No worries - for any family that falls into that
category or for families that are not here next week, you can pick up your orders from the
preschool office after next week. The preschool office will remain open until the last
week of June, so I will be here!

SUMC Vacation Bible 
School

Ready for Discovery on Adventure
Island VBS? We are! Join us from
July 24 - July 27, as your children
enjoy an interactive, energizing, Bible-
based good time on their quest for
God’s great light. The children will
create art, sing new songs, play
games, explore Science, and eat tasty
treats! For all the information and 
registration/volunteer details, please 
visit the SUMC VBS page. 

https://soapstoneumc.org/vacationbibleschool/


Summer Camp

Families attending preschool summer camp will receive a note home from me with all the
information you need to know in the next week or so. We are in the midst of finalizing
those details for you. You will also receive a note home from your summer camp
teachers the week before camp. We are so excited to welcome you to our summer
programming in June!

Dates to Remember

May 24 & 25: Last Days of Preschool
May 26: Teacher Workday (Last Day for teachers)
June 5-8: Summer Camp Week 1
June 12-15: Summer Camp Week 2

Contact Us!

jslessman@soapstoneumc.org
preschooloffice@soapstoneumc.org

919.870.7727
 

www.soapstoneumc.org/preschool
Facebook: @soapstonepreschool1991

Instagram: https://linktr.ee/soapstonepreschool
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